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##PRESS RELEASE## 
 

RWSA Water Main Break 
 

For Immediate Release 
 

 

Charlottesville, VA – January 25, 2024 
 
The Rivanna Water and Sewer Authority (RWSA) is reporting crews are responding to 
a water main break in the area of Route 29 and the Camelot subdivision in Albemarle 
County.  The leak has been isolated and crews are assessing the damage and 
mobilizing to complete repairs.  The water distribution system in the area north of 
Towncenter Drive to Dickerson Road is affected and residents and businesses may 
experience low water pressure. 
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